
February 8, 1999

Greg,

While reviewing some of the data for this submittal I noticed that I sent you photos for
both pieces of equipment that were tested together.  I should have only sent you the
photos for the “Reader”, which is the transmitter portion.  I also sent you photos for the
“Computer”, or receiver portion.  The submittal is only for the transmitter portion.

In all of the attached photos I have them labeled either “reader” or “computer”.  Please
disregard all of the “computer” photos.  I am sorry for any confusion this may present.

Sincerely,

Joyce Walker
CKC Technical Writer


